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Effective for dates of service on or after September 1, 2024, FQHC and 
RHC providers performing home telemonitoring services may bill and 
be reimbursed for HCPCS code G0511 as an add-on procedure code. 

The home telemonitoring fee should not be included in any cost 
reporting that is used to calculate a prospective payment system (PPS) 
or alternative prospective payment system (APPS) per visit encounter 
rate. 

Additionally, the home telemonitoring fee should not be included in any 
cost reporting that is used to calculate the RHC All Inclusive Rate (AIR) 
PPS per visit encounter rate. 

If an FQHC or RHC is eligible for the payment of both an encounter fee 
and a home telemonitoring fee for the same client on the same date of 
service, the FQHC or RHC must submit a claim for the home 
telemonitoring fee separately from the claim that was submitted for the 
encounter. 

Clarifications for telemedicine and telehealth include that FQHC 
practitioners may be employees of the FQHC or contracted with the 
FQHC. In addition, RHC practitioners may be employees of the RHC or 
contracted with the RHC. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this communication please contact 
our Provider Relations team at 915-532-3778 or email us at 
ProviderRelationsDG@elpasohealth.com.  
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